
 

 

DONATE BOOKS 

for K-students! 
 

Even though we are only half way through the year, we are 

already planning the 2017-2018 school year for our 

up-coming Kindergarten class. 

 

We would like to help start up libraries at home for the 

future Kindergarten students by giving them books at their 

fall orientation that they can take home and enjoy reading 

with their families. 

 

BIG WILDCATS HELPING  

THE LITTLE CATS! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Older students are asked to pass along any gently used 

books that they are done reading to the new Kindergarten 

students.  A donation bin will be located outside  

Mrs. McEwen’s Office from February 13th through 

February 16th OR drop off during Parent Teachers 

Conferences February 17th.  

 

 
 


